
File No. 20-0668

RULES, ELECTIONS, AND INTERGOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS COMMITTEE
REPORT relative to the 2020 Redistricting Process.
 
Recommendations for Council action:
 

1. AUTHORIZE the Chief Legislative Analyst (CLA), with the assistance of the Information
Technology Agency, to review and recommend a software application to draw and analyze
proposed geographic boundaries. 

2. INSTRUCT the CLA to coordinate formation of the City Council Redistricting Commission
and the Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD) Redistricting Commission. 

3. INSTRUCT the CLA to seek financial and other resources necessary from the LAUSD to
support the LAUSD Redistricting Commission and negotiate and report with any
documents necessary to receive these resources. 

4. REQUEST the City Council Redistricting Commission and the LAUSD Redistricting
Commission to prepare and present budgets to support their work program. 

5. INSTRUCT the City Clerk to provide necessary administrative support to the City Council
Redistricting Commission and the LAUSD Redistricting Commission. 

6. INSTRUCT the Information Technology Agency with the CLA to prepare public outreach
and meeting capabilities. 

7. INSTRUCT the CLA to report on the status of any County, State, or federal legislation or
administrative action that may affect the timing of completion of the Redistricting process.

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the CLA. The CAO has not completed a financial
analysis of this report.
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted.
 
SUMMARY
 
At the meeting held on June 30, 2020, your Rules, Elections, and Intergovernmental Relations
Committee considered a CLA report relative to the 2020 Redistricting Process. The CLA
reports that the City Charter requires that district boundaries for the City Council and LAUSD
Board be redrawn every ten years following the decennial U.S. Census (Redistricting). With the
Census occurring on April 1, 2020, the Charter requires that Redistricting occur prior to the next
City elections in March 2022. This CLA’s report dated May 27, 2020, attached to the Council file,
outlines the actions necessary to form the Redistricting Commissions, past processes
implemented to develop Redistricting plans, deadlines to comply with Charter requirements
related to Redistricting, and other matters of concern. After an opportunity for public comment
was held, the Committee moved to approve the CLA’s recommendations, as detailed above.
This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration.

https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=20-0668


Respectfully Submitted,

RULES, ELECTIONS, AND INTERGOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS COMMITTEE
 
 
 
 
MEMBER VOTE
MARTINEZ:   YES
HARRIS-DAWSON: YES
WESSON: YES
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-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-


